
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

RE: PLANTING OF FLOWERS & SHRUBS  
IN THE DRYDEN CEMETERY 

 
The City of Dryden Cemetery By-law provides guidelines for the planting of trees, 
flowers and shrubs on graves.  Flower beds/planting must not exceed 18 inches 
in width and are permitted at the base of monuments only.  These flowerbeds 
may include a variety of annual flowers, perennials such as Phlox, Artemisia, and 
Candytuft to name a few, or shrubs such as Spirea, Potentilla or Astilbe.  These 
types of flowers and shrubs must be low growing varieties, which will remain 
within the confines as designated above and will assist with the general 
maintenance and ensure the Cemetery grounds remain neat and well kept.  A list 
of the various types of flowers and shrubs permitted is available on the City of 
Dryden website at www.dryden.ca.  The construction of borders or 
enclosures, such as fences around graves, is not permitted.  Glass 
containers are forbidden and will be removed without notice. 
 
We are seeking the cooperation of the public by requesting that worn, 
broken and out-of-season decorations/artificial flowers be removed no 
later than April 30, 2021 after which time they will be removed and 
disposed of by the City.  Please note that the City of Dryden shall not be 
responsible for loss of or damage to any portable articles left upon any lot or 
grave at the Dryden Cemetery. 
 
The City of Dryden appreciates your cooperation and assistance in maintaining 
the Cemetery.  If you have any questions regarding the Dryden Cemetery, please 
contact Patti Spielmacher, Cemetery and Licensing Coordinator at 807-223-1160. 

http://www.dryden.ca/

